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Report on Parents-Teachers Meet Held on 09/08/2024 at the 

Department of EIE, SCSVMV 

The Department of Electronics and Instrumentation Engineering (EIE), SCSVMV, conducted a 

Parents-Teachers Meet on 9th August 2024. The meeting was organized to facilitate interaction 

between the parents of first-year Mechatronics students and the faculty members of the EIE 

department. 

 

 

The event commenced with a welcome address by Dr.T.Lakshmibai, Head of the Department of 

EIE. Dr.T.Lakshmibai presented an overview of the Mechatronics Engineering curriculum, 

emphasizing its interdisciplinary nature and the scope it offers to students. She also provided a 

detailed explanation of the state-of-the-art laboratories and facilities available in the department, 

which support the practical learning experience of Mechatronics students. Furthermore, she 



highlighted the department's commitment to fostering a holistic educational environment, 

ensuring students are well-prepared for their future careers. 

 

 

Following the HOD's address, the session was opened for questions and feedback from the 

parents. Parents raised concerns and queries related to placements and career opportunities for 

Mechatronics students. These concerns were addressed by faculty members from the 

Mechatronics department, including Dr.K.Saraswathi, Dr.K.Sugapriya, Dr.T.Sundar, and 

Dr.N.C.A.Boovarahan. The faculty provided comprehensive responses, explaining the various 

opportunities available to graduates, the department's efforts in maintaining industry 

connections, and the initiatives taken to enhance the employability of the students. 



 

 

The session concluded with a positive note, as the parents expressed satisfaction with the 

information shared and the efforts made by the department in ensuring a robust learning 

environment for their children. The meeting fostered a sense of collaboration between the faculty 

and parents, aiming for the continuous improvement of the academic experience for the students. 



 

 

Overall, the Parents-Teachers Meet served as a productive platform for open dialogue and 

reinforced the commitment of the Department of EIE to support and guide its students in their 

academic and professional journeys. 

 


